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The Permanent Forum highlights the activities of those States that have
undertaken or are currently undertaking constitutional revision processes to
strengthen constitutional provisions on human rights, pluriculturalism and
juridical pluralism, among others, and also welcomes those States that are in the
midst of ongoing constitutional revision or reform processes. The Forum calls
upon all relevant States to review and revise their constitutions and legal
frameworks to comprehensively recognize the human rights of indigenous
peoples. The Forum recommends that the process of constitutional revision in
Member States should be driven by indigenous peoples.


